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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 2:01 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); goflygarret@gmail.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Garret and Jane King 
Phone: 6105338283 
Email Address: goflygarret@gmail.com 
Organization:  
 
Comments: 
My wife and I live in Ocean View. We are STRONGLY OPPOSED to approving state permits to U.S. Wind, Inc. for an 
offshore wind farm that will be visible from Bethany Beach and the 3Rs beach areas. This project will not reduce the 
need for any on shore conventional power stations. It is totally unreliable and has not been proven to safely exist in an 
ocean environment. The visual and environmental impact of this project is irreversibly destructive. There are far better 
solutions like the new nuclear model stations that would not only solve the energy needs but would be much more 
efficient, safe and reliable. Garret and Jane King Ocean View DE  
 


